
Lewiston-Auburn 9-1-1 

Emergency Communications System 
Phyllis Gamache, Director 

552 Minot Avenue, Auburn, Maine 04210 

207.786.5380 ~~ 207.795.0743 fax 

 

 

 

 
To parties interested in responding to  

Request for Proposals #LA2015-004  
published on Friday, August 14, 2015: 

 

As detailed in the RFP, there will be an optional site visit at the Lewiston-Auburn 9-1-1 
Emergency Communications System, 552 Minot Avenue, Auburn, Maine 04210 
Wednesday, August 26, 2015 at 10 a.m. During the visit, the Center’s technical staff will 
provide attendees with technical specifications about the radio network, including 
tower data, information about the current voter receiver system, the general number of 
existing mobile and portable radios that rely on the network, and the frequencies used 
by the Center. There will be a tour of the dispatch facility, information about the current 
Computer Aided Dispatch/Records Management System and, if requested, tours of the 
tower sites. 
 
All information presented during the site visit will be published via addendum on the 
following web sites by close of business Thursday, August 27th :  
 

www.auburnmaine.gov/Pages/Government/Bid-Notices  
and  

www.lewistonmaine.gov/Bids 
 

Interested applicants who anticipate attending the site visit are asked to rsvp to 
911director@auburnmaine.gov so sufficient space is available to accommodate 
attendees. 
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